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Resources
Visit vote.ie/resources to
find resources on
upcoming  Presidential
Election. 

DALC are holding a series of in person
Community Conversations on Tuesday
evenings to inspire and educate. 
Please email: marymaher@gmail.com
for details. 

We are holding a Community of
Practice Meeting on Tuesday 1st
May at 1pm - email vote@dalc.ie to
receive the link. 

The next NVRD is happening on
Wednesday 30th April! Please email:
info@nationalvoterregistrationday.ie
to find out more. 

DALC’s Active Citizenship Voter Education
Programme are delighted to win an Aontas
STAR Award in the Global Citizenship
category.

Any ideas on the use of posters for
elections? Go to electoralcommission.ie
to submit your ideas by 9th May. 

Do you have a story? 
Are you a tutor or a student? Do you have
a story to tell about what voting,
elections or community means to you?
Why not email vote@dalc.ie to send in a
story for our blog? 

Postering 

Voter Education Training

Community of Practice

Talks 

DALC are delivering a train the tutor
course in Active Citizenship Voter
Education in May over 3 Tuesday
evenings and one Saturday. To sign
up please email vote@dalc.ie 

National Voter
Registration Day

STAR Awards


